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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/07/2020  18:10:502020/2085/P OBJ Zoe Drewitt The position of the new balustrade will create overlooking onto the garden of number 28 Upper Park Road

03/07/2020  18:10:412020/2085/P OBJ Karine Pearson The position of the new balustrade will create overlooking onto the garden of number 28 Upper Park Road

28/06/2020  18:00:022020/2085/P JUST Sanya Polescuk 

for Belsize Society

The size of the proposed access deck between the building and the staircase looks like a balcony or a small 

terrace. Pls submit a proposal which illustrates how are the overlooking and privacy issues handled.
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